
 
 
 
 
 
                    Minutes of the Select Board Meeting, November 16, 2022 
 
Patrick Williamson, Hilary Weeks, and Ben Gillett were present. The meeting was 
called to order at 3:05 p.m. via conference call, consistent with Governor Baker’s 
temporary modifications to the Open Meeting Law. 
 
Hilary moved to convene in Executive Session at 3:30 p.m. pursuant to G.L. c. 30A, 
s 21 (A) (3) to discuss potential litigation with respect to the property located on 
Bow Street, Assessors Map 16.0, Lot 14.0 where the discussion in open session 
will have a detrimental effect on the Town’s litigation position and the chair so 
declares. The motion, seconded by Ben, approved as follows: Patrick, yes; Hilary, 
yes; Ben, yes. The Board will not reconvene in open session. 
 
While awaiting the invitation from KP-Law Attorney Jeffrey Blake, an update on 
Highway Superintendent Walter Jennings injuries of November 9, 2022 while on a 
Mutual Aid call in response to a brush fire in Ashfield was discussed. Accident 
reports have been submitted to both MIIA and VFIS. Fourteen days in rehab is 
anticipated. 
 
A motion to adjourn was entertained at 3:28 p.m.; Patrick, yes; Hilary, yes; Ben; 
yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Paula J. King 
Administrative Secretary 


